
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
3 April 2009 

 
 

Update – Migration Statistics: Interim Report 
 

 
Further to the statement on 17 March, the Interim Report on Migration Statistics will be published 
on the Authority website http://www.statisticsauthority.gov.uk/ during the course of next week, 
week beginning 6 April. This is to allow additional feedback to be taken on board.  
 
If you would like to be sent a link to the report when it is published please email 
authority.enquiries@statistics.gsi.gov.uk
 
We also recently advertised a meeting to discuss the Interim Report’s findings, to be held at the 
Royal Statistical Society, 12 Errol Street, London, EC1Y 8LX on 22 April 2009, 2pm-4pm (coffee 
and registration from 1.30pm). The event is now fully subscribed to the maximum of 60 places.  
 
However, if you would like to attend and have not so far registered then please email 
authority.enquiries@statistics.gsi.gov.uk to put your name on a reserve list. Priority will be given to 
those who have already subscribed, but if places are available on the day then the reserve list will 
be used on a first-come first-served basis. 
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